
February 28, 2012 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING  

PSSSP DIRECT DEPOSIT FORMS 

 
Effective immediately, the PSSSP will no longer be accepting the PSSSP Direct 
Deposit forms, as found in the 2011 Student Handbook. It has come to our 
attention that, though the banking institution should be filling out the banking 
portion of the form, many forms are completed by the applicant/student and the 
banking institutions are not verifying the information. This has resulted in 
students not receiving their living allowances as the banking information 
submitted is incorrect. 

To address this matter, the PSSSP will now require a print-out from the banking 
institution of the student’s/applicant’s direct deposit slip: or a voided cheque with 
the name and mailing address. 
 
The student/applicant is also required to have a working email address. 
 

 

 

 


